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Headteacher: Mr Andrew Miller 
 

 

AM/LH 
 
17 September 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Parking 
 
We have received a complaint from the Mowbray Day Centre next door to us on Stakeford Lane in 
relation to parents / carers parking across their entrance and on the white zig zag lines outside the 
Day Centre at the start and end of the school day for drop offs and pickups.  
 
This has caused issues for the Day Centre entering and leaving their site. As such, they have 
contacted Northumberland County Council with regards to the parking issues and we have been 
notified that Parking Control Officers will be attending over the next week or so.  
 
Any owners parking illegally will receive penalty notices. Please ensure you are considerate when 
parking and do not park illegally in order to avoid causing access issues and to avoid receiving a 
penalty notice. 
 
Thank you for your co-operation. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr A Miller 
Headteacher 
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